
 

What you need to know about Ebola 
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention has vital information 
and resources, as well as the latest news, about Ebola Hemorrhagic 
Fever on its website: http://www.cdc.gov/vhf/ebola 
  
• What is Ebola?  
http://www.cdc.gov/vhf/ebola/pdf/ebola-factheet.pdf 
 
• Is your hospital prepared?  
http://www.cdc.gov/vhf/ebola/pdf/hospital-checklist-ebola-
preparedness.pdf 
 
• What do you need to know as a healthcare worker?  
http://www.cdc.gov/vhf/ebola/hcp 
 

Remember, in California, hospitals must adhere to the Cal/OSHA  
Aerosol Transmissible Disease Standard (www.dir.ca.gov/title8/5199.html).  
This is the only mandatory standard in the United States that includes Ebola. 

For more information, contact SEIU 
121RN’s Health and Safety Director, 

Richard Negri, at negrir@seiu121rn.org 

Ebola: Resources 


